
 

 

 Our topic this term is 
Changes within living memory – Who's on our money? 

During this topic, our key learning will be about Queen 
Elizabeth ii and King Charles. Children will be learning who 
they are and why they are on our money. We will also be 

learning about the city of London. 

We will also be learning about what a 'prophet' is in RE, how 
adults earn and save money in PSHE, and how to recognize 

and label different types of plants in Science. 

In English, we will continue to learn how to 
structure a fictional story, as well as how to 

add adjectives to our writing. Children will also 
learn any remaining phonics sounds and 

continue to work on adding capital letters, full 
stops, and finger spaces to writing. 

PE - Please send your child to school in PE kit on 
Tuesday (outdoor) and Wednesday (indoor.)  

In Maths, we will be learning about how to count 
forwards and backwards within 100, how to 

count in 10's within 100, positional language like 
quarter turn and half turn, how to recognize 

different kinds of coins, and how to order events 
in chronological order. 

Your child needs to bring their book bag to school daily. Adults will be 
listening to them read at school frequently. Please listen to your child 

read at home daily.  
Reading books will be changed on a Friday afternoon. 

Home learning will be posted onto class dojo each Friday. 


